From Tuesday 11th July 2017 to Saturday 15th July 2017 some restoration of three of St. Mary’s wall monuments will be carried out by Jenny Granville and James White of Granville & Burbidge, a company recommended by the Diocese.  The monuments in question are the Memorial to Sir John Champnesis, the Memorial to Edward Austin and the Memorial to Robert Austin.  The total cost of the work, which is £3,210, is being paid for by the Friends of St. Mary’s.  The Friends arrange various social events each year to raise funds for repair work on the fabric of the church.  They can only continue this work if more people become members and more support is given to social events.  There is an annual subscription of £5, to be paid by banker’s order, or life membership of £30.  Do give serious consideration as to whether you are able to support the Friends in their work. Further details are available from the Secretary, Sheila Thompson (01322 522071) or e-mail roger_sheila@talktalk.net.

